
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Glinsk N.S. 
24th May 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

 

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on the 17th 

of May 2022. 
 

Agreed Report 

 

• The board ratified the Droichead Policy (Professional practice for induction of Newly 

Qualified Teachers - NQTs). 

• The board reviewed the Code of Conduct policy. 

• The annual Child Safeguarding review will be completed at the next board of 

management meeting. Parental input/ feedback on the Child Safeguarding Statement can 

be submitted through the Google form available at www.glinskns.ie/child-safeguarding-

statement-review-2022/  

• The board wish to congratulate all pupils who received the sacraments of First Holy 

Communion & Confirmation recently. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Gráinne Nolan 

Secretary to the B.O.M. 
 

Scoil Náisiúnta Ghlinsce 

Glinsk, 

Via Castlerea, 

Co. Galway 

Phone: 094-9655257 

E-mail: glinskschool@gmail.com 

www.glinskns.ie 

Twitter : @Glinsk_NS 
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